Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Lehane, Andrew [Andrew.Lehane@shawgrp.com]
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2010 10:00 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: RE: RO#000397, 1112 29th Avenue, Oakland, CA

Thanks, Barbara. Yes, they are still the sole property owners. The City of Oakland has expressed interest in acquiring
the property, but there is no negotiation at present & no timetable for when that may happen.

Andrew

Andrew D. Lehane, PE
Client Program Manager
Shaw Environmental & Infrastructure

408.676.SHAW (7429) direct
415.512.2406 alternate

Shaw™ a world of Solutions™
www.shawgrp.com

QI"EEI'I Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health [mailto:barbara.jakub@acgov.org]
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2010 9:56 AM

To: Lehane, Andrew

Subject: RE: RO#000397, 1112 29th Avenue, Oakland, CA

That is fine if you are certifying that they are still the sole owners. | know you said that the property may transfer to the
City of Oakland soon.

From: Lehane, Andrew [mailto:Andrew.Lehane@shawgrp.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 08, 2010 1:24 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: RO#000397, 1112 29th Avenue, Oakland, CA

Barbara — thank you for the letter dated September 3, 2010, regarding this site. In the letter, the County requested a
landowner list. As shown in the attached letter (which is part of the County’s on-line files), Caltrans has already certified
themselves as the sole property owner. Please advise if you need Caltrans to resubmit the sole landowner certification
on the form included with your September 3" letter, or if the existing document is sufficient.

Thanks!
Andrew

Andrew D. Lehane, PE
Client Program Manager
Shaw Environmental & Infrastructure

408.676.SHAW (7429) direct
415.512.2406 alternate



Shaw™ a world of Solutions™
www.shawgrp.com

green  piease consider the environment before printing this email.

****Internet Email Confidentiality Footer**** Privileged/Confidential Information may be contained in this
message. If you are not the addressee indicated in this message (or responsible for delivery of the message to
such person), you may not copy or deliver this message to anyone. In such case, you should destroy this
message and notify the sender by reply email. Please advise immediately if you or your employer do not
consent to Internet email for messages of this kind. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message
that do not relate to the official business of The Shaw Group Inc. or its subsidiaries shall be understood as
neither given nor endorsed by it. The Shaw Group Inc.
http://www.shawgrp.com




